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Dear Mr. Mallonee:

SUBJECT: SECURITY AND SAFEGUARDS PLANS

At the May 23, 1984 meeting with NRC, it was agreed that the most relevant
security and safeguards plans were those of the GE Morris Illinois spent fuel
facility and the West Valley facility. Enclosed for your use is the West
Valley Nuclear Services, Inc. Security and Safeguards Plan. We request that
you do not duplicate this plan, and return it to SRPO when you are finished
with t or within one year's time, whichever is sooner.

GE has informed us that they
however, they have agreed to
facility. Therefore, please
the plan at GE and keep SRPO
plan.

prefer to not loan out a copy of their plan;
allow Fluor to view the plan at GE's Sunnyvale
make any arrangements you need to make to view
informed of when Fluor will be at GE to view the

Sincerely,

R.C. Wunderlich
Deputy Project Manager
Salt Repository Project Office

SRPO:LAC:max:3237B

Enclosure: Security and Safeguards Plan, West Valley Nuclear Services, Inc.,
January 1984, WVDD-006 Rev. 3

cc: J. Fitch, Fluor
A. Smith, Fluor
K. Robinette, SRPO
L. Parys, SRPO
R. Johnson, NRC ST# 750-84
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GENERAL ELECTRIC URANIUM MANAGEMENT CORPORATION
A SUBSIDIARY OF GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

310 DeGulgne Drive. P.O. Box 3508. M/C S56
Sunnyvale, California 94088 Telephone (408) 738-7985

July 16, 1984

Mr. J.O. Neff, Program Manager
Salt Repository Project Office
Department of Energy
Chicago Operations Office
505 King Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201-2693

SUBJECT: General Electric Morris Operation Physical Security
Plan

Dear Mr. Neff:

In response to your June 1, 1984 letter, we have discussed your request
with Odell Smith, Leslie Casey and Al Smith. In the current
socio/political climate, the sensitivity of physical security information
is such that General Electric prefers to maintain control of the Plan.
Therefore, we will make the Plan available for your use at our Sunnyvale,
California location.

Please contact C.C. Herrington (408) 738-7742 of this office to schedule
review of the Plan.

Very truly yurs,

.E. Van Hoomissen
resident

cc: CC Herrington

JEV/8486



Department of Energy
Idaho Operations Office

West Valley Project Office
P.O. Box 191

West Valley, NY 14171

May 31, 1984

Ms. Leslie Casey
U. S. Department of Energy/NPO
505 King Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43201

Dear Ms. Casey:

As you requested, enclosed are two copies of the Security and Safeguards Plan,
WVDP-006 Rev. 3, January 1984. For additional information, please contact
Robert E. Stiens of my staff, 716/942-3235, extension 222.

Sincerely,

W. H. Hannum, Director
West Valley Project Office

Enclosures:
As noted

cc w/o enclosure:
H. J. Argyle, DOE-ID
M. B. Boswell, WVNS
J. P. Hamric, DOE-ID

RES:054:84


